
2024 DKGNA Annual Raffle 
  

In 2024 the Deutsch-Kurzhaar Club North America 
will again be holding our Annual Raffle.  We are 
currently in the process of acquiring the prizes and 
hope to make the announcement in January. 
 
It is anticipated that we will again this year have five 

great prizes.  Tickets will be sold both electronically and by hard copy for your 
convenience.   
 
We hope to have all one hundred and seventy-five tickets sold by the Annual 
Meeting in May.  If so, the drawing will take place at the Banquet on Saturday, 
May 18th.  If all of the tickets are not sold at that time the drawing will take place 
when we reach our goal. 
 
 


